
Department of Physics 

Ralf Kotulla, Ph.D. Physics, Office 454
1900 E Kenwood Blvd
Milwaukee, WI
53201-0413
414 229-3655 phone
414 229-5589 fax
www.uwm.edu
kotulla@uwm.edu

November 13, 2013

To:
National Science Foundation
Astronomy and Astrophysics 
Research Grant Review panel

To whom  it  may  concern,

I acknowledge  that  I am  collaborator  with  Prof.  Marina  Orio  on her  NSF 
Astronomy  and  Astrophysics  Research  Grant  proposal  titled  “Novae,  and  other  
Extraordinary  Interacting  Binaries”.  I have  read  the  proposal  and  agree  to  help  
with  data  acquisition,  reduction  and  analysis.

I look  forward  to  our  collaboration.

Sincerely  yours

Ralf  Kotulla


